GRAHA Board Elections

March 16, 2016
6:00PM
Patterson Ice Center
GRAHA is soliciting members of good standing to run for 5 open seats on its board. 
To be included in the March 16, 2016 election, candidates should complete a nomination application and include a “Personal Bio” with the application.  All applications must be submitted to a board member or a member of the GRAHA staff no later than February 17, 2016 
The current board believes that GRAHA is moving forward in a positive manner as evidenced by the increased interest in GRAHA and the response to the addition of the Mite ADM and strong initiation program as well as several try hockey programs for new skaters!  We are looking for dedicated people with positive attitudes who can help GRAHA continue to grow in the future and remain the best place for kids to play hockey.

